
 

July 20, 2023 
 
Bayview Shuttle Request for Proposal (RFP) Update 
 
The project team faced some delays on the RFP release due to staffing issues and prior workload commitments.  The project 
team decided to prioritize the execution of contracts with our Community Benefit Organization (CBO) partners first to start 
work on the outreach and engagement phases.  As a result of this trade off the RFP development process kicked off later 
than anticipated. 
 
The City Attorney’s Office and the SFMTA Contracts team are now finalizing the RFP for a target release date of September 
2023. 
 


